
Amendments for January 8 2025 

New Business 

Changes:  

Jeff received an e-mail from Lowville asking if the Town of Watson would be interested in having a meeting/discussion 
about Lowville connecting to the Town of Watson water line.  It is proposed that the Town of Lowville would buy 
water from the Town of Watson. The Board has stated that they would like more information. A meeting will be set up 
for the future. 

 

Jeff will attend a meeting with the County about Compressed Air Energy (CAESS) later this month.  

 


